



LET'S START OUT WITH A BIG CONGRATULATIONS!!

TO BOB WALDRON
HIS FAIRCHILD IS FLYING AND FLYING VERY WELL!
CONGRATULATIONS BOB!!

GENE FRANK, Young Eagles Coordinator wishes to hear from every one interested in volunteering for the JUNE 10 YOUNG EAGLES RALLY. We need volunteers for everything - KIDS to give rides to - PILOTS to give the rides - PUBLICITY - CROWD control olunteers - ON THE FIELD coordinators. PLEASE give Gene a call at 451-9187 and tell him in which capacity you wish to volunteer.

On AUGUST 5 (rain date August 6) EAA CHAPTER 54 members will sponsor "LAKE ELMO AIRPORT DAY".

EAA CHAPTER 54 members wish to promote good will towards the airport - run a YOUNG EAGLE DAY - and help the STILLWATER ROTARY -(putting on a pancake breakfast)-raise money for a charitable organization.

At our APRIL meeting, we will discuss static displays - balloon pop-up - warbirds - Sodbusters - YOUR input is very important. Bring your ideas to the APRIL meeting!

Something To Think About Are you an active member,

the kind that would be missed? Or are you just contented that your name is on the list? Do you attend the meetings and mingle with the flock? Or do you stay at home and criticize and knock? Do you take an active part to help the work along? Or are you just satisfied to be the kind that "just belongs"? Do you ever go to visit a member who is sick? Or leave the work to just a few and talk about the "clique"? There's quite a program scheduled that I'm sure you've heard about. And we'll appreciate it if you will come and help us out: So come to meetings often, and help with hand and heart; Don't be "just a member". But take an active part. Think this over, member -You know right from wrong: Are you an active member. Or do you "just belong"?







MINUTES



The MARCH meeting was brought to order at approximately 7:30 PM by President DALE RUPP with 16 members present plus one guest - SCOTT EMKOVIK brought his young son, WELCOME ANDY COME AGAIN!! ANDY

NOTICE OSHKOSH WORK PARTY dates have been changed to May 6 and 7. We have 20 EAA CHAPTER 54 members signed up to participate so if YOU have not signed up and YOU want to be included in this fun-work filled weekend - PLEASE call DALE RUPP at 653-1054. There is always room for one more and more will be merrier!!

DO NOT MISS THESE VERY IMPORTANT MEETINGS!

APRIL APRIL At our APRIL meeting we will have discussion and demonstrations on VERTIGO!

MAY MAY At our MAY meeting we will have a FAA Inspector come and speak - followed by a question and answer period.

Our meeting was then adjourned.

EAA CHAPTER 54 members were treated to a video on flying the CURTIS P-40 WARHAWK courtesy of new member DON MARSON. THANKS DON!!

Respectfully submitted,

Rosemary Frank

Secretary

Funds on Hand: \$918.00

See you at the meeting!